From: nathan maudsley

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 9:52 PM

To: Council Agenda < councilagenda@london.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL]

Dear City Council,

I lived on Hamilton Road (near the Bob Hayward YMCA) for 10 years. One thing I appreciate about the area is seeing all the residential development that is taking place, helping newer families get into the area. I have been following this development because my parents still live in the area and I support this development because more young families need to have the opportunity to find places to live.

Nathan Maudsley